
In the Facebook post it appears that McEvoy has informed the writer that he plans to try to 
stop the development of houses on Llantrisant Rd (Plasdwr)on the second phase. 
There is no second phase in the planning process as the development has planning permission. 
Building may have phases but those are up to the developer and cannot be stopped or influenced by 
McEvoy. 
Once again he is giving people false information. 
Councillors may or may not agree with the LDP but what they cannot do is tell falsehoods or give out 
false or miss inform for their own political purposes. 
By continuing to do this McEvoy is bringing his position as a councillor and  the council into 
disrepute. 

Cofion | Regards 

Michael 

Y Cyng |Cllr Michael Michael  
Aelod Cabinet dros Glân, Ailgylchu a’r Amgylchedd| Cabinet Member for Streets, Recycling & 
Environment 
Cyngor Caerdydd | Cardiff Council  

t: +44 (0) 2920 87 2479 
e: Michael.Michael@cardiff.gov.uk 

From: 
Sent: 19 February 2020 14:52 
To: Michael, Michael (Cllr) <Michael.Michael@cardiff.gov.uk> 
Cc: Williams, James <James.Williams2@cardiff.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Your complaint - Our Ref. CDC 19/010 
Sensitivity: Confidential 

Dear Councillor Michael 

Thank you for your email below, but we need more information from you please to include this 
within your complaint - Please can you specify precisely which parts of Cllr McEvoy’s statement 
below you believe to be misleading, why you consider them to be misleading, and which duties in 
the Members’ Code of Conduct you believe this breaches?  Please also provide us with any 
documentary evidence to support this part of your complaint.  

Please also note that we do need your response to the questions set out in my email yesterday to 
enable us to progress this matter. 

We shall wait to hear from you. 

Thank you, 

Cyfreithiwr - Solicitor  
Am Cyfarwyddwr Llywodraethu a Gwasanaethau Cyfreithiol 

Appendix C

mailto:Michael.Michael@cardiff.gov.uk


For Director Governance and Legal Services 
 
Ystafell 464 Neuadd y Sir, Glanfa Iwerydd, Caerdydd CF10 4UW - Room 464 County Hall, Atlantic 
Wharf, Cardiff CF10 4UW 
Ffon / Tel      
Ebost /Email:   
 
Pwysig: Caiff y wybodaeth sydd yn y neges hon, ac mewn unrhyw ymateb neu atodiad, ei darparu 
neu ei derbyn er mwyn darparu neu geisio cyngor cyfreithiol, neu gyngor a roddir mewn cyd-destun 
cyfreithiol, ac o ganlyniad gallai fod yn destun braint gyfreithiol broffesiynol - cysylltwch a mi cyn ei 
dangos i unrhyw berson arall. 
 
Important: The information in this message, and in any reply or attachment, is provided or received 
for the purposes of obtaining or providing legal advice, or advice given in a legal context, and may 
therefore be subject to legal professional privilege - please refer to me before disclosing to any other 
person. 
 
From: Michael, Michael (Cllr) <Michael.Michael@cardiff.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 February 2020 14:19 
To:  
Subject: Fwd:  
 

.Please find a screen shot of a Facebook page only last week in which McEvoy is 
once again making misleading statements regarding the planning process. 
Please include this in my evidence. 
 
Councillor Michael Michael 
Councillor for Trowbridge and St Mellons  
Cabinet Member Clean Streets and Environment  
 
 

mailto:Michael.Michael@cardiff.gov.uk



	App C 1
	1



